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Recent Route Changes at Tri-Cities Airport 
 
 
Pasco, WA – There have been several route changes at Tri-Cities Airport recently: daily nonstop service between 
Tri-Cities Airport (PSC) and Los Angeles International Airport (LAX) will cease operations on January 5, 2020. 
Nonstop service between PSC and Chicago O’Hare International Airport (ORD) will begin June 4, 2020.  
 
The revisions come as the airport heads toward completion of its busiest year ever. PSC is tracking to end the 
year having served nearly 900,000 passengers—12 percent above 2018, which is the airport’s current busiest 
year on record. The airport has nonstop connections to Denver, Las Vegas, Minneapolis-St. Paul, Phoenix-Mesa, 
San Francisco, Seattle, Salt Lake City, and seasonal service to Los Angeles.     
 
“Our flights across the country continue to shift with the region’s demand,” said Buck Taft, Tri-Cities airport 
director. “As more travelers fly through PSC, we hope they will continue to use our current offerings and also 
embrace the nonstop flight to Chicago and its easy connections to the East Coast.” 
 
For more information about the airport’s destination options, visit flytricities.com.  
 
 
 
 
About the Airport 
Tri-Cities Airport (PSC) is the largest airport in the Southeastern Washington and Northeastern Oregon region 
and the third largest air carrier airport in the state of Washington. With connections to eight major hubs, the 
airport is served by Delta, Alaska, United and Allegiant airlines. More than 785,000 passengers traveled through 
PSC in 2018. For more information about the airport, visit flytricities.com or follow us on Facebook. 
 

http://www.flytricities.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Tri-Cities-Airport-PSC-435355686666260/
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